QGOA Volunteer Hours and Community Service

Tracking of volunteer hours is a way to document time spent by members of our guild in

promotion of our craft of quilting and in service to our community. Why does this matter? Initially

it helps justify our status as a non-profit organization. Just as importantly, it offers us a way to

acknowledge and celebrate your dedication.

There is a log sheet available at every General Meeting for you to record your volunteer time, but

we know that some members cannot make it to meetings every month. We want to make sure

that all your efforts are recognized, so now you can also fill out this form and email it to the

Volunteer Hours Chair (irishrose102003@yahoo.com) at your convenience, making sure that your

time is counted.

What counts as volunteer hours? Activities that promotes our quilt craft or supports QGOA

success -

+ Time in making quilts for any of our donation projects: Wounded Warrior, Linus, Ronald
McDonald or for other charitable cause such as disaster relief

+ Time on Guild business: newsletter, website, library, retreats and events organization, publicity,
selling tickets for donation quilt, Guild work for the charities we support

+ Time for the Quilt Show: prep, publicity, set-up and take down, making products for our booth
sale, making miniature quilts for the sale

+ Time (unpaid) spent teaching friends, neighbors, children how to quilt

+ Other charitable activity that ties into QGOA missions

So take a little time to count up and record those hours you so generously give of yourself and
your skills. Volunteer names are published each month in the Newsletter and we want to thank
and celebrate YOU!
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Activity Time
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Guide to # Hours typical for making these standard quilt sizes (yours could be more time than these)

Crib 36x45 12 hours Throw 56x75 30 hours
Twin 63x97 43 hours Full 78x97 53 hours

Queen 84x10260 hours King 100x102 72 hours



